APPLICATION NO: 14/00298/FUL OFFICER: Mrs Lucy White

DATE REGISTERED: 7th March 2014 DATE OF EXPIRY : 2nd May 2014

WARD: St Pauls PARISH:

APPLICANT: | Mr Martin Burnett

LOCATION: | 25 Bennington Street Cheltenham Gloucestershire

PROPOSAL: | Replacement sliding sash UPVC windows in first floor (front elevation) -
RETROSPECTIVE APPLICATION
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2 The Chantry
Bennington Hall
Bennington Street
Cheltenham
Gloucestershire
GL50 4EF

Comments: 25th April 2014
Letter attached.



Flat 2

The Chantry
Bennington Hall
Bennington St
Cheltenham
Glos

GL50 4EF

Dear Councilliors,

As a premises owner for Bennington Hall on Bennington St, we realise that the
house/commercial premises along the road has re-applied for planning permission. They
had previously applied and been refused planning permission for certain aspects of the
build but these new plans have been appealed. The planning numbers are 14/00297 and
14/00298.

As this planning issue has continued for a long time now we wanted to express that that
building has been under construction and in the process of renovation for a considerably
long time. This has been an eyesore on the street, whereby in all other ways the street
has been constantly improving. We believe it would be of benefit to the street for the
project at number 25 to be completed. Not only would it improve the appearance of the
street, but also that end of the road is purely residential and surely some sort of a
planning compromise might allow the contractor te finish the ongoing work. Town centre
residential property is in demand and that end of the road is compiled of either houses
or houses that are split into apartments.

We hope that this letter may support the planning department and the owner of the
property to reach some final conclusion leading to a finished project.

Yours Faithfully,
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